
 

 

Remittance Advices/Explanation 
We are experiencing a slight delay today with the RA’s and 835 files being 
uploaded to the provider folders.  As soon as they are available we will let 
everyone know.  Thanks for your understanding and patience and we apologize 
for any inconvenience. 

 

Thanks! 

Trillium IT Department 

DO NOT REPLY to this email as this is an unmonitored email address. If you 
have any questions, please contact IT.Support@TrilliumNC.org.  
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